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Please do not allow yet another corporation, based in Minneapolis, to come tear apart the Hills
like they have on Highway 16. Our greatest asset for Western SD are the Black Hills. Aside
from the eye sore it creates, many of the homeowners will hopefully sue for several causes of
action, costing the US government and F3 more than the will make in "exploration" for gold.  

I'll continue to research this and why the FS would allow this but effectively stop logging,
which actually has fire mitigation benefits. 

Mark Schwab

mark@stflawfirm.com

SCHWAB, THOMPSON & FRISK
820 34th Avenue East, Suite 200
West Fargo, ND 58078 
(701) 365-8088
(701) 540-9751 (Fax)

Bismarck Office:  
849 43rd Avenue NE, Ste. 200A
Bismarck, ND 58503
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